
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
14 April 2022 
 
 
Mr Rob Donaldson 
Chair Boundaries Commission 
GPO Box 2329 
ADELAIDE  SA  5001 
 
 
Dear Mr Donaldson 
 
 
City of Campbelltown Stage 2 Boundary Change General Proposal 
 
I am pleased to advise that on 6 April 2021 Council unanimously resolved to proceed 
with a submission of a Stage 2 Boundary Change General Proposal Submission with 
the following resolution: 
 

‘That Council receive the report and: 
 
1.  note the outcomes of the consultation undertaken by McGregor Tan and 

the associated report 
 

2. note the outcomes of the consultation undertaken with the City of 
Campbelltown residents and ratepayers 
 

3.  request Staff to prepare a Stage 2 Submission to the Boundaries 
Commission with respect to the boundary realignment between 
Campbelltown Council and Adelaide Hills Council.’ 

 
A copy of Council’s Stage 2 Submission is attached and a link to the soft copy is 
provided below:  
 
The proposal has been prepared in accordance with the Council Boundary Change 
Proposals Guideline No. 3 ‘Submitting a General Proposal to the Commission’.  The 
proposal also includes consultation results from both Councils. 
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Should the Commission require any further information, or wish to discuss any 
component of the proposal, I can be contacted on 0438 375 0868 or 
mayor@campbelltown.sa.gov.au.  Council’s Chief Executive Officer, Mr Paul Di Iulio, is 
also available and can be contacted on 0418 856 085 or 
pdiiulio@campbelltown.sa.gov.au. 
 
I would like to thank the Commission for their support in considering this matter. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Jill Whittaker 
Mayor 

mailto:mayor@campbelltown.sa.gov.au
mailto:pdiiulio@campbelltown.sa.gov.au

